
 

Teaching and Learning Committee 

This year the Teaching and Learning Committee are 

focusing on introducing BSL as our new primary 

international language. This has involved encouraging 

all classes to engage with the BSL signs/phrases of the 

week and to use these in and around the school. They 

have, for example, modelled use of BSL signage in 

assembly songs. The committee is also working on 

encouraging the use of the Silent Solo, Turn and Talk 

and Cold Call teaching and learning strategies in all 

classes throughout the school.   


